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The Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC) had its first meeting with its 2019 membership on 
Wednesday, February 13. At the meeting members met each other, listened to TPB Chair Nohe’s 
plans for 2019 and discussed those plans briefly, and learned about the CAC mission.  

DISCUSSION ABOUT THE YEAR AHEAD 

Martin Nohe, TPB Chair and Prince William County Supervisor, addressed the committee and shared 
his vision for the year ahead. He talked about the importance of incentivizing teleworking across 
the region. He said he would like to help the board translate its visionary goals to fit all jurisdictions  
and to work together as a single region. He thanked committee members for their service and said 
he was excited to work with them over the next year.  

During a discussion with the chair, CAC members offered their own thoughts for the year ahead. One 
member asked about regional financing for transportation projects, and suggested congestion 
pricing. Another encouraged the board to look at international examples for best practices around 
bicycle and pedestrian safety. 

UNIFIED PLANNING WORK PROGRAM: FY 2020 DRAFT 

Lyn Erickson, TPB Plan Coordination and Program Director, provided an overview of the roles and 
federal requirements of Metropolitan Planning Organizations. She described the TPB planning area 
membership, and committee structures. She provided a high-level snapshot of the annual budget 
and an overview of activities that will be conducted by TPB staff in FY 2020. 

THE COMMITTEE ALSO DISCUSSED 

• Bryan Hayes, TPB Transportation Planner, provided a quick overview of committee rules
(listen, ask questions, be polite), told members to keep an eye out for TPB News, and
encouraged members to apply for the Spring 2019 Community Leadership Institute.

• Rob Jackson, CAC Chair, asked committee members to introduce themselves and talk briefly
about their reason for applying to serve on the CAC.

• John Swanson, TPB Transportation Planner, briefed the committee on past activities and
achievements of the CAC in order to give the committee a sense of how it might structure its
work this year.
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ATTENDEES 

MEMBERS PRESENT ALTERNATES TPB STAFF AND GUESTS 
Rob Jackson, chair Tahari Johnson Martin Nohe, TPB chair 
Kalai Kandasamy Jacqueline Manapsal Kanti Srikanth, TPB staff 
Daniel Papiernik Katie Weintraub Lyn Erickson, TPB staff 
Jeffrey Parnes Veronica Lowe John Swanson, TPB staff 
Lorena Rios Audrey Derissaint-Nwaze Bryan Hayes, TPB staff 
Nancy Abeles Tony Giancola 
Jeremy Martin Beth Peralta-Reed Bill Orleans, public 
Ricky Tejada Elisa Walton Heather Foote, public 
Jonathan Warner 
Karthik Balasubramanian 
Meredith Howell 
Katherine Kortum 
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